
My name is Sheila Sweeney.  I am a female logger and owner of Sweeney Logging. 
 
I strongly oppose HB2674. 
 
This bill will bankrupt my small timber harvesting business.  The price of fuel and gasoline has increased 
every single day for the last 40 days!  This is outrageous!!  Soon, I will not be financially able to fuel my 
equipment to processes timber lands to supply lumber, paper products, wood products for the 
American people and beyond.  The rise in fuel prices, insurance premiums, and all the TAXES will 
completely shut down my business.  
 
The lumber prices are out the roof, but that revenue does NOT trickle down to the logger or the log 
trucking industry.  We are all still at the bottom of the totem pole and it will ravage us all.   
 
All us loggers are struggling as it is to keep our businesses afloat and HB2674 will completely take us 
down.  This does not affect just LOGGERS but also FARMERS, RANCHERS, TRUCKERS, FISHERMEN, 
CONSTRUCTION WORKERS OF ALL TRADES, AND MORE -- ALL OF US ESSENTIAL WORKERS!!!  THIS BILL 
IS A DIRECT ATTACK ON US ALL.   
 

NO ON HB2674 


